
 
 

VOLUNTEERS	NEEDED!	
	
During	EOG	week,	May	12th–19th,	we	need	several	volunteers	each	day	to	
support	testing	as	proctors	or	hall	monitors.	You	can	even	sign	up	for	
more	than	one	day!	Sign	up	Here!		
	
	
Please	contact	Marla	Mondora	at	mmondora@wcpss.net	or	919-664-
5746	if	you	have	any	questions	or	if	the	time	you	can	volunteer	is	full.	
	

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c094caba822aaf85-testing

